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Exchanges between Grenville-sur-la-Rouge and Canada Carbon continue 

 
 
Grenville-sur-la-Rouge, July 30, 2021 - A meeting between the municipality of Grenville-sur-la-
Rouge (GSLR) and the junior mining company Canada Carbon Inc. (CCB) was held on July 27. 
 
This is part of a series of exchanges that have been taking place since the summer of 2020 to 
allow the 2 parties to establish a dialogue for the implementation of February 19th, 2020 the 
out-of-court transaction. The discussions have mainly focused on the nature of the project and 
the respective roles of each party. 
 
«The Municipality of Grenville-sur-la-Rouge, as a local government, will exercise its role and duty 
to protect its citizens and the environment. » - Tom Arnold 
 
The parties agree to continue the discussions.  
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For information: 

 Mayor Tom Arnold, Municipality of Grenville-sur-la-Rouge: 819-242-8762 or 
tarnold@gslr.ca  
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